
 

 

Wednesday 24th January 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Wear Red Day – Friday 2nd February! 

 
What is Wear Red Day? 
What it says on the tin! Whether it’s red socks for a splash of awareness 
or an all-out crimson costume, rock the rouge and wear red for the day! 
Red Day is a fantastic annual event that our School Council has decided 
to take part in this year. This awareness day supports the Children’s 
Heart Surgery Fund, which is a charity very special to some of our 
families within school. On Friday 2nd February, all children are welcome 
to come to school in non-uniform and wear a splash of red or a full red 
outfit.  
 
In addition to this, the family of one of our children is raising funds for 
Children’s Heart Surgery, by completing ‘31 days of cold water dipping 
in a Bradford wheelie bin’. Miss C Hall and Mrs Ruddock will be joining 
this challenge as guest dippers on the evening of Monday 29th January. If 
you wish to follow their progress or make a donation, you can find more 
information by clicking this link- 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/31days31differentpeopleinthebin  
 
Best wishes 

                       

Leanne Ruddock 
Head of School 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/31days31differentpeopleinthebin

